
MARVIN ROAD 
SIDEWALK

March 2, 2017

Drop-in 6:30 - 8 PM

Elon Park Elementary 
School
11425 Ardrey Kell Road

www.CharlotteFuture.com/sidewalks



Engineering & Property 
Management 

600 East Fourth Street
Charlotte NC 28202-2861

Property owners along Marvin Road are invited 
to a “drop-in” meeting Thursday, March 2 from 
6:30 - 8 p.m. to learn more about the Marvin Road 
Sidewalk Project. The meeting will be held at Elon 
Park Elementary School located at 11425 Ardrey Kell 
Road.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the types 
of pedestrian improvements needed in the area. Your 
participation is valued and important.   
 
For more information please contact the Engineering & 
Property Management Project Manager Derrel Poole at 
704-353-1794 or dpoole@charlottenc.gov.

We can provide auxiliary aids and services under the Americans 
with Disabilities Act. Anyone requiring accommodations should 
contact Derrel Poole as early as possible so that arrangements 
can be made.


